
Sierra Water Utility, LLC.
1380 East Ave
Ste 124 PMB 313
Chico CA 95926
sierrawaterutility@gmail.com

11/26/2024

Dear Valued Customers,

I hope this message finds you well. Since November 2023, we have maintained our current
pricing despite increasing costs. To continue providing the high-quality service you expect, we
must adjust our prices.

Effective January 01, 2025 prices will increase by 10%. This change is necessary to sustain our
operations and commitment to excellence.

We understand that price increases can be challenging and appreciate your understanding and
continued support. If you have any questions, please contact us.

Thank you for your loyalty.

Warm regards,

Michael Butler
Owner
Sierra Water Utility, LLC.
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